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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

November 1, 2022 

 Morning Assembly 

  November 6, 2022 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Richard Wagner 
  
Opening Prayer: Carson Henley 
 
Worship Leader:  Alex Guerra/ 
 Chris Morris 
  
Communion Presider: George Capel 
 
Contribution Count:  H & R Kinder 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Childcare Class:  
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder. 
 

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, October 30, 2022 

Attendance:     52  

Contribution: $3,515.00 

Mary Farley starting radiation treatment for cancer 

 

Roger Cooper very ill at Ruby Memorial 

Gary Allen Bryant also at Ruby, Stage 4 cancer 

   Friends of the Songer family 

 

John Shuman ill with cancer (in remission) and kidney 

failure 

 

Barb Samples, Mary Spence, Shirley Denham, Vera Taylor, 

Charla Cline and Lanny Markland 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 

Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

Annual Chili Cookoff  November 5 

 

Men’s Day   November 5 

Pine Grove CofC 

Scott Depot 

 

Church Business Meeting November 6 

Right after services 

 

Gospel Sing   November 18 

7th Street CofC 

McConnelsville, Ohio 

   
 

Further information on all meetings can be found on bulletin board outside of 

office. 

 

 

Business Meeting 

The world is changed by your example not by your 
opinion.  Paulo Coelho 

The church will have a business meeting after 

services this Sunday, November 6.  There are 

several business/banking issues that need to 

be updated.  Everyone is encouraged to 

attend. 
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Thank You Chili Cookoff 

Our annual Chili Cookoff is here! 

Bring your favorite chili, side dishes 

and desserts.  Wear your school or 

favorite team outfits and join the 

festivities. 

Weather permitting we will eat outside so also bring 

your folding chairs. 

Saturday, November 5, starting at 4:00 pm. 

Thank you to Rene Morris and team for all 
the work that went into a frightfully won-

derful Trunk or Treat event. 

 

The Men’s Bible Study meets at the 
church building on Monday nights 
from 6:30-7:30 pm.  The class is 
using The Way Back by Paul Huy-
ghebaert.  Come to grow and enjoy 
fellowship with other men. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any questions, please see 
Chris Morris. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 
Wednesdays from 6:30-7:30 pm in room 
17.  

They are using Children of the Day by 
Beth Moore.  This is a study of 1st and 
2nd Thessalonians.   All ladies are wel-
come. If you have any questions, contact 

Sheila Dale. 

As of now, the Ladies’ Class is the only class meeting 
on Wednesday nights. 

If you’ve ever kept a gratitude journal, you know they’re fairly easy to fill. Edward King, an English bishop known for 
working with the poor, may not have had a fancy journal. But these words evoke such a list: “I will thank God … for 
the glory of the thunder, for the mystery of music, the singing of birds and the laughter of children. … for the awe of 
the sunset, the beauty of flowers, the smile of friendship and the look of love … for the leaves on the trees in spring 
and autumn, for the witness of the leafless trees through the winter, teaching us that death is sleep and not destruc-
tion, for the sweetness of flowers and the scent of hay. Truly, oh Lord, the earth is full of thy riches!” 

King concludes: “And yet how much more I will thank and praise God for the strength of my body enabling me to 
work, for the refreshment of sleep, for my daily bread, for the days of painless health, for the gift of my mind and the 
gift of my conscience, for his loving guidance of my mind ever since it first began to think, and of my heart ever since 
it first began to love.” 

Engaged ! 

Men’s Bible Class 

Wesley Gibson and Sara Wood are excited to 

announce the engagement of their daughter 

Meghan to Matt Wazelle. Matt is the son of 

Jason Wazelle and Amy Ward. Meghan and 

Matt are planning a wedding for spring 2024.  


